
From: 	 Davis, Kolan (Judiciary-Rep) 
To: 	 Weich, Ron (SMO) 
CC: 	 Lan, Rita (Judiciary-Rep); Foster, Jason (Judiciary-Rep) 
Sent: 	 3/8/2011 11:13:22 AM 
Subject: 	 RE: Letter to Senator Grassley, 3/8/11 

Thanks. Guess I'm not really comfortable discussing this particular issue given the Department's previous responses when 

documents clearly showed the contrary. We will be asking that this case be transferred away from the DOJ IG who clearly 

has conflicts in this case. 

From: Weich, Ron (SMO) [mailto:Ron.Weich@usdoj.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 10:50 AM 
To: Davis, Kolan (Judiciary-Rep) 
Cc: Lan, Rita (Judiciary-Rep) 
Subject: FW: Letter to Senator Grassley, 3/8/11 

Kolan —Here is our reply to Sen. Grassley's most recent letters about Project Gunrunner. A hard version will be delivered today. As I 
said in my voicemail yesterday, I'd be happy to discuss this with you. -- Ron 

Ronald Weich 

Assistant Attorney General for Legislative Affairs 

U.S. Department of Justice 

950 Pennsylvania Ave. IN W, Rm. 1601 

Washington, DC 20530 

(202) 514-2125 

ron.weich@usdoj.gov   
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